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Kevin Steptoe Esq

Director of Development Control
East Herts Council

Wallfields Pegs Lane
HERTFORD Herts

SG13 8EQ

22 NOV 203

Dear Mr Steptoe
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN — BRICKENDON LIBERTY PARISH COUNCIL

I refer to our recent telephone conversation and I am grateful for your advice that in
order for East Herts Council to commence the publicity required-in relation to an
application to designate a Neighbourhood Plan, a supporting statement is required as -
to the appropriateness of the proposed designation.

‘The Parish of Brickendon encompasses a unique and cohesive area which should be
afforded protection in the interests of its residents. For the sake of equitability itis
felt that the area should not be treated any differently from the whole of the area of
East Herts.’

I trust that the above statement will support the Parish Council’s application and
complies with section 5 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012.

Yours sincerely

John Ingham
Clerk of the Council




